
CONSTRUCTION OF THE B1/1 BRIDGE AT FONDES AMANDES ROAD, ST ANNS  

PUBLIC NOTICE

The National Infrastructure Development Company (NIDCO) and the Ministry of Works & Transport (MOWT) are advising motorists, residents, and pedestrians of

bridge construction works along Fondes Amandes Road, St Ann’s during the period 9th September 2024 to 9th August 2025.

To minimize traffic disruption, the bridge will be constructed in two (2) Phases. In the first Phase, construction works will commence on the southern side of the

existing bridge while the existing bridge remains in use for motorist and pedestrians. Traffic will then be diverted to the completed section, allowing the existing

bridge to be demolished for the execution of Phase 2.

For further information please contact:

THE CORPORATE COMMUNICATIONS DEPARTMENT
National Infrastructure Development Company Limited - NIDCO

The Atrium – 6B Don Miguel Road Extension, El Socorro Extension,
EL SOCORRO 280603, Trinidad and Tobago.

PHONE: 226-7900 | E-MAIL: communications@nidco.co.tt
WEBSITE: www.nidco.co.tt

FACEBOOK: www.facebook.com/nidcoltd

Release Date: 17/09/2024

Motorists are advised of the following:

 Please reduce speed when approaching the construction zone.

 Observe all road signage and/or traffic devices.

 Comply with the directions of flagmen/police officers.

 Beware of heavy equipment upon entering and exiting the construction zone.

The MOWT and NIDCO apologises for any inconvenience caused and looks forward to your kind co-operation as development works are necessary to 

upgrade the present infrastructure. We appreciate your cooperation and understanding.  
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